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Pattie Bland 
Hanover Master Gardener Association 

c/o Virginia Cooperative Extension, Hanover County Office 
13015 Taylor Complex Lane 
Ashland, VA 23005 
  

 
Dear Ms. Bland, 
  

On behalf of the State Office of the Virginia Master Gardener Program, I want to extend a heart-felt thank you 
for Hanover Master Gardener Association’s commitment to making the 32nd annual Virginia Master Gardener 
College a success.   
  

It is the vision of the Virginia Master Gardener College Advisory Team to provide an affordable annual 
educational and networking forum for our volunteers that offers exceptional speakers, tours, and workshops in 
an engaging location.  Your generous Association Sponsorship of $250.00 helps make that vision a reality by 
offsetting costs associated with coordinating and executing Master Gardener College. In short, your donation is 

helping make Master Gardener College happen! 
  
As we continue to grow the Virginia Master Gardener College experience, please know that partnerships with 

our sponsors are vital to the success of the program.  You are truly appreciated, and without the support of 
Associations like yours, we would not be able to offer this level of quality education at MG College at such 
reasonable prices. 

 
Again, you have our sincere thanks for supporting MG College and helping to make it a premiere educational 
event! 
  

Kind Regards, 

 
David Close 
Master Gardener Coordinator 


